EHam WG#6 Correspondence

Dear Peter;

If it is not inappropriate could you relate to the members of the ARC my sincere apology for not attending the past meetings. For those who are not aware I have been in the hospital for the past few weeks.

When I entered my name to be a member of the committee it was done with the intention of a complete commitment to the process. That commitment has not wavered and it is my intention to return on my release from the hospital. I have followed closely the activities of the committee and applaud the resolve the members have demonstrated. I am confident if all the members continue to work in an unselfish manner, the result will be that all the students will attend schools that provide a complete learning experience. Anything less would be unacceptable.

Respectfully

Sure Pretuda.